
Notice to the Public:
	 Notice is hereby given that on 
September 27, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. in 
the City Council Chambers of City 
Hall, Eldora, Iowa; the Board of Ad-
justment will hold a Public Hearing 
concerning the following applica-
tion: 603 16th Street, the building 

permit. City code requires the build-
ing height be at 18 feet or under. At 
the public hearing, the variance re-
quest will be discussed for possible 
action.
	 Chandra Kyte
	 City Clerk
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